
Union reveals public-private pay gap in care 
sector

 Norway 

The Fagforbundet public service union has revealed figures showing that care 
workers in the private sector in Oslo are between EUR 7000 and EUR 8700 worse off 
than those in the public sector. A starting salary for a graduate care worker in the 
public sector is NOK 367000 (EUR 38500), NOK 84000 more than the same worker 
in the private sector. Those on minimum wages in the sector are EUR 7000 better 
off if employed by the municipality. Fagforbundet also says that private sector 
workers are more likely to face heavier workloads as a result of understaffing. 
Fourteen of the 40 care homes in Oslo are currently run by the private sector 
although the municipality has plans to gradually bring them back under public 
management.
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